
 

 
 

 

AUBSU No-Meat Meetings Policy 

 

Due to the increased environmental impact caused by the meat industry, Arts University 
Bournemouth Students’ Union aims to provide meat-free food and/or meat-alternatives during 
meetings and events where food is provided or contracted directly by the Union. 

Alongside this, we will label this food to ensure that any allergens are clear, and that those with 
dietary requirements can easily identify foods to avoid. We will cater to dietary needs as much 
as possible, bearing in mind any environmental impact of those foods provided and sourced. 

This policy has been brought about after feedback from AUB students to the Union and is in 
line with the Union’s 2020-2023 Strategic Plan. 


